
CUP23-0010/EDH Verizon Wireless Communicat ions Facility 

marcia keeney <marciakeeney@gmail.com> 
Fri 11/24/2023 6:43 PM 

To:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
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I am very concerned about the planned placement of this Verizon structure which will loom visibly 
directly above my home on Sol Vista Lane in the Heritage 55+ Community. This close proximity to a 
large number of individual private residences makes the placement of the project very ill-advised. It 
would badly impact our enjoyment of our property and will lower our property values. Please vote 
against this location for it. Place it where it does not tower visibly over private residences. 
Thank you. 
Marcia Keeney 
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no cell t ower in El Dorado Hills 

Bill Rosenberry < rosenberryb@gmail.com > 
Sat 11/25/2023 7:11 AM 

To:Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 
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Do Not permit construction of a Verizon cell tower which will loom visibly directly over my home on 
Sol Vista Lane in Heritage El Dorado Hills. This close proximity to a large number of individual private 
residences makes the placement of this tower unacceptable. It would negat ively affect the aesthetics 
of our property and will lower our property values. Please vote against this location for it. Move it into 
the middle off the business park where it does loom over private residences. 
Thanks you, 
Bill Rosenberry 

23-2190 Public Comment
PC Rcvd 11-27-23




